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Clean Water

New York State Senator Michael H. Ranzenhofer has announced today $325,000 in
state funding to support a Water Storage Tank Improvement Project in the Town of
Pavilion. 

“Clean drinking water isn’t a luxury for our families, it’s essential. I am pleased to
secure state funding to ensure safe drinking water for residents in the Town of
Pavilion. This landmark investment will make it possible to extend water services to
over 200 households that don’t have access now,” said Ranzenhofer. 

The project will expand access to public water for 232 households in the Town of
Pavilion. The project will also provide additional water storage tank protection during
emergency conditions to 90 homes already connected to public water along Asbury,
Walker, York, Perry, and South Street Roads in the Town of Pavilion.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/michael-h-ranzenhofer/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/clean-water


“Senator Ranzenhofer is working to make water service possible for many homes
desperately in need of a safe, reliable water supply, and this state funding will help
to make our Town’s water improvement project a reality,” said Town of Pavilion
Supervisor Dean Davis. 

The Town of Pavilion Water Storage Tank Improvement Project consists of replacing
and relocating an existing water storage tank that has deteriorated beyond repair.
The new water storage tank will have an estimated capacity of approximately
300,000 gallons. It will be located on York Road in the Town of Pavilion. 

The Town of Pavilion will host a public hearing today at 7:30 p.m. at Town Hall, 1
Woodrow Drive, to provide more information about the project to residents.
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